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Curbside Recycling Update 
 
On June 6, Republic Services began collection of curbside recycling throughout Charleston County. Due to normal issues 
with a transition, a few neighborhoods were not serviced on their assigned day last week. Republic is committed to 
addressing these locations early this week and Charleston County staff will continue working with Republic to identify 
areas for improvement throughout the transition. Thank you for your patience.   
 
The new recycling pickup schedule can be found at https://www.charlestoncounty.org/departments/environmental-
management/recnewsletter.php. 
  
Residents can contact Charleston County Environmental Management by: 
Email: recycle@charlestoncounty.org 
Phone: 843-720-7111 
Text: Text “hello” to 843-800-4121  

 
----------- 

 
For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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